CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: SR 7 FROM FILLMORE
STREET TO SOUTH OF STIRLING ROAD
IN HOLLYWOOD AND THE
SEMINOLE INDIAN RESERVATION

FDOT

Project Overview

e CONTRACT TIME: Project is on time. Originally 1403 contract days, adjusted to 1512 to include weather and holidays
(66% complete)

e PROJECT TIMELINE: July 2015 - Summer 2018

e COST: Project is on budget. Originally $29.6 million, adjusted to $29.8 million with approximately $14.6 million paid to
date (49% complete)
e PONDS: 2 wet ponds and 2 dry ponds located within the project limits, Construction of ponds are 90% completed.

Project Timeline *These dates are subject to change due to weather and other unforeseen conditions™
o Phase 1 Step 2 - Northbound Reconstruction - Completion expected in April 2017
o Segment A: Fillmore Street to Johnson Street - Nearly Complete
o Segment B: Johnson Street to Taft Street - Completion expected in March 2017
o Segment C: Taft Street to Sheridan Street - Completion expected in April 2017
o Segment D: North of Sheridan Street - Completion expected in March 2017
o Phases 3 Step 1 - Southbound reconstruction - Completion expected in March 2018
e Segment A: Fillmore Street to Johnson Street - March 2017 thru December 2017
e Segment B: Johnson Street to Taft Street - June 2017 thru November 2017
e Segment C: Taft Street to Sheridan Street - August 2017 thru March 2018
e Segment D: North of Sheridan Street - June 2017 thru March 2018
o Phase 2 & Phase 3 Step 2 - Medians and Resurfacing - Completion expected in Summer 2018
e Constructing/Finishing medians, paving all lanes final layer of asphalt, and finish signing and pavement markings

February 2017

—

Traffic Impact November 2016

e One lane in each direction of SR 7 from Stirling e
Road to Fillmore Street will be closed Monday
through Friday between 10 p.m. and 5 a.m.
through September.

e Various side street closures for drainage
crossings. Only one Side Street will be closed at
a time.

e Northbound traffic is currently in its final
configuration on the newly paved roadway from
Fillmore Street to Taft Street and from Farragut
Street to Stirling Road. Southbound traffic
remains on the west side of the roadway with a
work zone in the middle, and two lanes will be
maintained in each direction.

e In the coming weeks, northbound traffic will be
shifted east onto the newly paved roadway from
Taft Street to Farragut Street. Southbound
traffic will remain in its current configuration,
and two lanes will be maintained in each
direction.

For Additional Project Information
Contact Mrs. Dayana Diaz, Community Outreach Specialist
Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com
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